
DISTRICT 35-O AWARDS 

Bob Lastinger Award 
International Director 2003-2005 

E. Robert "Bob" Lastinger* (Lois) 

This award is given in memory of Past International Director 

Bob Lastinger from Multiple District 35, a very loyal and dedicated 

Lion. It is given to a grass root Lion who attends meetings regularly, 

is willing to help the Club with projects, serve on committees and 

always willing to lend a hand. This Lion will go above and beyond 

what is expected of them. 

Every Club has someone who should be 

nominated for this award. It’s that extra special Lion. 

 

Write a letter nominating your grass root Lion. Include in the 

letter your reasons for nominating this Lion and examples of 

things they have done in service to Lionism. 

 

Please send your letter of nomination 

postmarked by April 15, 2019 to: 

 

District Awards Chairperson 

Lion Joe Hauser 

603 Jillotus St.  

Merritt Island,  FL 32952 

Josephhauser@bellsouth.net 

Questions? Call Lion Joe 321-794-2514 
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